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Monday 15th January 2024
Dear Parents and Carers of children in 6K,
I am writing to explain that 6K will continue to be taught by Mrs M Parker this week.  Sadly Mrs Kerr’s father very suddenly passed away at the end of the Christmas break and she is taking compassionate leave.  Our NJS family send her our sympathy and best wishes.
If you have any queries please do of course contact me.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Moody

Headteacher

